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TEXAS LYCEUM ASSOCIATION, INC.

May 4, 1984

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

We wish to thank those of you who were able to attend our Texas
Lyceum Host Committee meeting on April 17, 1984, at the Nueces
Club.

As you know, the Board of Directors of the Texas Lyceum will meet
in Corpus Christi for the first time on May 11 and 12, 1984. The
purpose of the Host Committee is to help welcome the Lyceum
Directors and to help them become more familiar with our area.

I am enclosing a schedule of events for the Lyceum weekend. If
you have not already responded and would like to participate in
some or all of the events, please return the form to me at your
earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Al<filkiz ·
Host~Committee Chairman


